
Leadership/Arizona Mission Training 

January 2025 

I wish everyone a Happy and Wonderful New Year.  Let us take a moment to reflect 

on what we have done for our Veterans and our Community in the past year.  Were 

goals set and met? Let us continue to work on what we do  best “Service not Self.”   

 

Pam Seely, our Western Division Leadership Chairman has a “Word of the Month.”  

This month it is VISION:  THE ABILITY TO THINK ABOUT OR PLAN THE 

FUTURE WITH IMAGINATION OR WISDOM.  Check out “Wednesday Wisdom” 

postings on our Facebook page.  ALA Leadership Program/Facebook.  There is 

useful information and helpful tips available to us. 

 

We as members can think about and do what we see as our Unit’s vision.  Do we 

want to focus on Veterans, Children & Youth or perhaps your Community.  Our 

larger units can work many of the programs, while the small units may have to 

focus on certain areas and try to cover most areas.  Continue your vision and 

REPORT! 

 

Please check out the department website:  aladeptaz.org for scheduled Mission 

Trainings.  Contact the chairperson listed if you wish to attend any of them.  

Requirements remain the same to schedule – 10 members signed up, $10 each 

mailed to department 10 days prior to training. 

 

Please contact me if you wish to schedule a training. 

Karen Smith, Chairman (520) 249-1119      ksmith111@cox.net 

(As always, please text first if you are calling. Thanks!)   


